

- **Attending**
- Jodie Parker (JP)
- Hannah Myers (HM)
- Katie Gibson (KG)
- Jayne Bates (JB)
- Gary Smith (GS)
- Andy Marchisio-King (AMK)
- Clare Leavesley (CL)
- Claire Holdcroft (CH)
- Mr Gough (RG)
- Leanne Camilleri
- Michel Camilleri
- Nicola Boddison (NB)
- Shelly Lowe (SL)
- Hardeep Kaur (HK)

- **Apologies**
- Laura Page (LP)
- Sarah Prior (SP)
- Lauren Ballarini (LB)
- Sam Barker (SB)

Upcoming Events-

- **Frozen Friday -**
 - Cl provided an update on the planned go live date of the 9th of June
 - CL to speak to LP about a small float
 - Products to be sold at 50p
 - GS to check freezer in shed
 - CL to invoice PTFA for the trolley
 - LC, CH, MB are able to support most Fridays. We can review the volunteers weekly
- **Quiz night -**
 - JB to speak to Laura about purchasing a trophy
 - JB will print off the Fish & Chips order for Andy
 - GS & AMK to purchase alcohol and pick up condiments
 - JP will be quiz master
 - MC requires team names ahead of the event
 - AMK, GMK, CH to arrive at 3.45- 4.00 to set up

- **Football Tournament –**

- GS provided an update on low participation rates. GS to make a call on June the 10th whether to progress the tournament and manage the communication with the teams.

- **Summer Fair –**

- The date of July 15th 1.00 - 4.00 was agreed. There are potentially 22 volunteers
 - **Potential stalls:** BBQ, Bar, Food & Drinks, Crafts, Camp Fire, Coconut Shy, Ice Creams, Nerf Run, Lollipop Pick, Spin the Wheel, Raffle, Tambola, Beat the Keeper, Adopt a Teddy & more games TBC
 - BBQ needs a min of 4
 - Bar needs a min of 4
 - SL will run a campfire slot
 - HK and sister in law will run a face paint/glitter stall. SL to speak to AC about supporting
 - JB to speak to Laura about potential for hay bales
 - NB requires a table to hire
 - GS to create volunteers list for JP to populate with teachers
 - GS to sort price lists
 - Potentially drop the bouncy castle due to low profit and health and safety fears
 - JB & JP to promote an open mic invitation in newsletter and Facebook
 - JP to ask the middle school whether they have any performing artists that would like to play at the event
- SL submitted a request for funding for a compost toilet. The committee needs to confirm asap.
 - GS to confirm the 10th of November with JA for fireworks event

Next PTFA Meeting - June 27th